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https://www.gofundme.com/bhs-scholars-bowl-trip-to-nationals


http://www.nunyuns.com/
https://maps.google.com/?q=139+N.+Champlain+St.,+Burlington,+VT&entry=gmail&source=g


mailto:kirsten.berggren@gmail.com


 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTxEsIEJD1_nByZBatqVmyWihdxM-qTnCFWXikVenAU_lpQA/viewform?c=0&w=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTxEsIEJD1_nByZBatqVmyWihdxM-qTnCFWXikVenAU_lpQA/viewform?c=0&w=1
mailto:seahorsepride@gmail.com


http://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/fever/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/head-neck-nervous-system/Pages/Headaches.aspx
http://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/ear-nose-throat/Pages/The-Difference-Between-a-Sore-Throat-Strep-and-Tonsillitis.aspx


 

ACT EXAM DATES 2017-
2018 

Burlington High School 
Center Code 

186090 
Test Dates: 

SAT EXAM DATES 2017-
2018 

Burlington High School 
Center Code 

460085 
Test Dates: 

June 9, 2018 March 10, 2018 

  May 5, 2018 

mailto:blangevi@bsdvt.org
http://www.collegeboard.org


ALL GRADE LEVELS, ALL ABILITIES 
WELCOME 

 

 
PRACTICES WILL BEGIN IN  

MID-FEBRUARY 
 

 
SEVEN-GAME SEASON BEGINS IN  

MID-MARCH 
 
 

PLAYOFFS BEGIN IN MAY 
 

 
BE A PART OF A TEAM THAT IS  
INCLUSIVE, DYNAMIC, AND FUN 

 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT 

COACH MIKE LEONARD 

mleonard@bsdvt.org 

mailto:mleonard@bsdvt.org


 

International Club at the March for Our Future 
And at ECHO on Martin Luther King Day 

The International Club has been very busy this January.  We attended the 
Martin Luther King celebration at Echo where we were able to spread our 
message of ALL ARE WELCOME.  We helped children color our image of 
ALL ARE WELCOME, and even raised some money for the club.  We also 
attended the March for Our Future in Montpelier on January 20th where 
we witnessed our fellow classmates MC the event.  A big shout out to the 
Social Justice Club for hosting the event.   

In March, we will be hosting an Immigration information session at 
BHS with Vermont Legal Aid and Senator Leahy’s office.  
The club meets on Wednesday Afternoon in D200 - new members are 
always welcome.  Contact ​sblethen@bsdvt.org​ for more information 

mailto:sblethen@bsvt.org


https://www.girlsgocyberstart.com/


 

 
A unique semester experience for BHS students 
exploring real world issues in Burlington. 
 

This Fall, BHS is launching a new program for interested students in            
grades 10-12: the ​Burlington City & Lake Semester [BCL]​. The          
program takes students out of the classroom and into the city to study             
real world issues and take action to improve our community.  

 

The City & Lake Program 
BCL is about responding to our community’s       
needs and opportunities. Potential projects: 

 

● Creating a short documentary film about      
Burlington’s people and neighborhoods to     
share with families moving to the city. 

 

● Studying Lake Champlain health with scientists      
and presenting results to the City Council.  

 

● Collaborating with a professional artist to      
create art for one of the city’s public parks. 

 

Schedule and Credit 
BCL students will meet downtown all day on Blue Days and at BHS for one block on White Days.                   
Students earn Social Studies, English, and General Electives credits in the program. Students can enroll               
in three other classes at BHS on White Days (e.g. Math, Science, Foreign Language, Art). 

 

Core Themes  
Sense of Place - Community & Identity - Civic 
Engagement - Social Justice - Sustainability 
 

Our Mission  

BCL empowers young people as citizens, students, 
and community members through authentic, 
collaborative real-world learning experiences in 
and around the city of Burlington. 
 

Learn more and apply by February 22 at​ ​btvcityandlake.org​. 
 

 
 

Questions? Contact us! 
 

Dov Stucker: ​dstucker@bsdvt.org 
Peter McConville: ​pmcconvi@bsdvt.org 
 
Burlington High School - 52 Institute Road 
 

photo credit Sean Beckett/UVM PLACE Program 

 

https://btvcityandlake.org/
mailto:dstucker@bsdvt.org
mailto:pmcconvi@bsdvt.org


 
 
 
 

BHS BOOSTERS is now BHS SEAHORSEPRIDE 
                 
SEAHORSEPRIDE: BHS Parent Volunteer Organization 
Supporting BHS Students in Arts, Academics and Athletics  
 

All Are Welcome To Volunteer in Any Way!  
 
Email us, let us know how you would like to help out BHS:  
seahorsepride@gmail.com 
 
 
Help with School Support: Arts & Academics 
Cnt: Clare Wool  
email: clarewool@me.com  
 
Help with Music and Choral Dept. 
Cnt: Suzanne Garrity   
email: suzannemgarrity@gmail.com 
 
Help with Sponsorship/Advertising  
Cnt: Chris Hood 
email: chood@cssu.org 
 
Help with Winter Sports Concessions 
Cnt: Jennifer Woods  
email: jenniferwoods173@gmail.com 
 
Help with Athletic Team Yard Signs  
Tammy Kuypers  
contact: kuypers5@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:seahorsepride@gmail.com
mailto:clarewool@me.com
mailto:suzannemgarrity@gmail.com
mailto:chood@cssu.org
mailto:jenniferwoods173@gmail.com
mailto:kuypers5@yahoo.com



